
 Sacrament Program 2020 / 2021 

Registration Form  
Emmaus Catholic Parish 

Encompassing the Catholic communities of  

Holy Cross - Goodwood, Our Lady of Dolours - Kingswood, St Therese - Colonel Light Gardens 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, we are accepting enrolments for the 2020/21 Sacrament Program.  It will commence in 

term 4 of 2020 with Reconciliation.  Confirmation and Communion will follow in terms 1-3 of 2021. If your child is aged 

7 years or over, please complete the details below and return (by September 7th 2020) the completed registration form 

with a copy of your child’s Baptism Certificate to Sr Jasmine Lawrence C.P. at 33 Angus Street, Goodwood 5034 OR 

scan/email to jasmine@eparish.org.au . Any queries call Sr Jasmine on 0499 600 128. 
 

 

Child’s name:_________________________________  Date & place of Baptism: ______________________________ 

School: ______________________________________  Parish: ____________________________________________ 

Sacraments to be received in 2020/21:   Reconciliation ☐  Confirmation ☐   First Communion ☐ 

Parents’ or Caregivers names: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Mother’s maiden name: ________________________________________  

Mother’s Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________ Email: ___________________________________________________ 

Father’s Address: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________ Email: ___________________________________________________ 

Are there other families also preparing for the Sacraments with whom you might like to be in a group? If so, please 

name them: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Would you like to be a support person to your group?   Yes ☐    No ☐   Maybe ☐ 

Please indicate if your child has been Baptised and / or Confirmed in a Catholic or Orthodox tradition and if so, we will 

contact you.       Or, if your child is not yet baptised and you would like your child to join the Rite of Christian Initiation 

with Children (RCIC) we will also contact you.     

The cost of the program is $50 per child.   Please complete the payment details below, thank you.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Name: ____________________________________   Amount enclosed/to be paid: $_______________ 
 

Payment method:               Credit Card                 Cheque                    EFT                              
 

Visa/ MasterCard   __ __ __ __/ __ __ __ __ /__ __ __ __/ __ __ __ __    Expiry date __ __/ __ __ 
 

For electronic Funds Transfer: BSB: 085-005 ACC: 489736469 NAME: EMMAUS PARISH                  
Ref: Family Name/Sac 
 

Please notify Sue Sheldrick if paying by EFT finances@eparish.org.au or phone 7070 0021 
 
Signature: 

X

 
Your information will be used strictly by the Emmaus Catholic Parish and your details will be held in strictest confidence and will not be shared with other organisations. 



EMMAUS CATHOLIC PARISH 

ADMINISTRATIVE CENTRE 

33 ANGUS STREET 

GOODWOOD 5034, 

PRIVACY POLICY NOTICE 

Upon enrolling your child/children in the sacrament program to be conducted by the Emmaus Catholic 

Parish, we seek the information on the front of this form for the updating of our parish records. 

This notice is required to be given to you by amendments to the Privacy Act in 2001. 

The supplied data will be used to distribute information about parish activities, financial and pastoral 

activities that are part of parish life. 

The information is kept on the parish database which is stored in our parish computer system and 

protected by passwords. The data base is continually updated by our parish administrative employees. 

Our policy is to delete the information when it is no longer required such as when you leave the parish. 

You do not have to make the declaration below, however if you choose not to you may limit the parish's 

ability to pastorally care for you. To administer the sacraments, we need the requested information. 

You may view any information we hold about you and your family upon request to our Administrative 

Centre at 33 Angus Street, Goodwood 5034 Tel 70700021 or email goodwood@eparish.org.au.  

Note: A copy of the Diocesan Privacy Policy is available from the Administrative Centre. 

Declaration:  

We(I) declare that the above supplied information can be used by the Emmaus Parish for the purposes 

stated above. 

Agree.... 

Signed:___________________________________________ 

 


